
Contest & Awards Report 

Report by:     Lin McPhee, Chairperson 

Date Report Sent: _Feb 4/22_______ 

The Contest and Awards outline will be sent out to all the Clubs in District on 

February 7 (after the Cabinet meeting on February 6).   Clubs will be asked to 

confirm their registration for the various competitions on or before March 7 2021. 

If we are holding the convention by Zoom, we will be asking for the printed items 

outlined in the January 18 letter be forward by email or mail for receipt on or 

before March 28/22.  The 5 Minute Club Project presentation will be done by 

Zoom prior to the Convention.   All judging would be done prior to the Zoom 

Convention and winners would be announced during the Convention. 

If we are able to hold our convention in person all the above would apply with the 

exception of  the 5 Minute Speech which would be done in person at the 

Convention.    

We may have some additional contests.             

Looking forward to a fun in person convention   

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Lin McPhee,                                                                                                                                                                                      

Contest & Awards Chair  

 

 


